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The move to electric vehicles is crucial to both our economy and our environment. As 

a landlord myself, I believe the requirements in the bill are reasonable. I like the idea 

of better supporting renters in our state to access clean, inexpensive transportation. 

This is, frankly, a small step but an important one. Please pass the bill!  


